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ANNUAL CONVENTION-SEMINAR OF THE ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT 
ACCOUNTANTS OF THE PHILIPPINES INC. 

 
The Association of Government Accountants of the Philippines (AGAP) Inc. 

will conduct its Annual Convention-Seminar with the theme, Improving Financial 
Inclusivity Future-Proof Public Finance, at the IEC Convention Center, Cebu City on 
October 9–12, 2024. 

 
The convention-seminar will empower financial managers and practitioners to 

leverage digital technology innovations in public finance, procurement, data privacy, 
and cyber security. The program will also highlight the Presentation of Awards to the 
Calendar Year 2023 Most Outstanding Accounting Offices in recognition of the 
excellent performance of government accounting offices. 
 

AGAP invites all DepEd personnel and individuals who perform public 
financial management-related tasks such as procurement, budgeting, accounting, 
cashiering, auditing, and other allied financial functions to attend and participate in 
this event. 

 
Interested participants may register until September 30, 2024, through the 

AGAP website at www.agap.org.ph. Registration will be on a first come, first served 
basis. 

 
For more information, please contact: 
 

Ms. Ester A. Aldana 
National President 
Association of Government Accountants of the Philippines Inc.  
Email Address: info@agap.org.ph 
Telephone Nos.: (632) 8657-3300 loc 2647 and 8735-1987 
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